
 

February 9, 2022, eBudde email 

 

Good morning TPM’s and SUPPR’s, 
 
Great news! Walmart Corporation has agreed to support Girl Scout Cookie Booths again 
this year. GSU has been given approval from GSUSA to approach individual stores to 
obtain booth agreements. We have many signed agreements from the Utah 
Walmart/Sam’s Clubs and will be uploading them into eBudde today. I will continue to 
upload locations as agreements are signed and returned to me.   
 
Each individual Walmart/Sam’s Club can sign the agreement or decline to having booths 
at their store. If you do not see a Walmart in eBudde, we do not have an agreement for 
that store. Please do not approach the store or speak to the store manager. If you have 
questions about the status of a particular location, please contact Allison at 
awickel@gsutah.org.   
 
We will have eBudde scheduling rounds to make securing a booth at these locations as 
fair as possible. The first round will be held on Saturday, February 12, beginning at 8:00 
a.m. and will end on Sunday, February 13, at 8:00 a.m. Each troop will be able to secure 2 
shifts during this first round.   
 
The second round will begin on Sunday, February 13, at 6:00 p.m. and end on Monday, 
February 14, at 6:00 p.m. Each troop will be able to secure 3 shifts during this round. If 
you were unable to schedule during the first round you will be able to secure up to 5 
shifts.   
 
The final round will begin on Tuesday, February 15, at 6:00 p.m. and remain open until 
March 27.   
 
Goal Getter Reward: 
I have had many questions regarding the Goal Getter Rewards and how they will be 
calculated and added into eBudde. I have attached a step-by-step guide on how to enter 
the Goal Getter reward for your Girl Scouts.   
 
As always, thank you for all that you do for Girl Scouts of Utah! 

https://www.gsutah.org/content/dam/girlscouts-gsutah/cookies-and-fall-product/2022-cookie-documents/ebudde-emails/2022%20GGR%20Quick%20sheet.pdf

